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Winston & Strawn London Associate James Turner discussed upcoming regulations that will affect shipping

companies’ plans for decarbonization in 2022 in their recent TradeWinds article.

In the piece, they discuss the regulations—to be introduced in 2023—which are intended to reduce the shipping

industry’s carbon impact. “Companies in the shipping sector will need to consider the potential impact of these

regulations, including what technical and operational adjustments may be required for vessels to achieve

compliance,” they say.

Read James’ full article here (subscription required).  
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